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Martin S. Friedman, Esq. STAFF’S THIRD DATA REQUEST 
Friedman & Friedman, P.A. via email 
766 N. Sun Drive, Suite 4030 
Lake Mary, FL  32746 
mfriedman@ff-attorneys.com 

Re: Docket No. 150269-WS - Application for limited proceeding water rate increase in 
Marion, Pasco, and Seminole Counties, by Utilities, Inc. of Florida. 

Dear Mr. Friedman: 

 By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Utilities, Inc. of Florida (UI or utility) 
provide responses to the following data requests. 
 
1. For Pasco County, the total depreciation expense in Account 403 is $490,729 for 2014. 

The average total depreciation expense for 2009 through 2013 is $176,140. Please 
explain and justify the significant increase for 2014. 

 
2. For Pasco County, please provide the total depreciation expense in Account 403 for 2015. 

Please explain and justify any increase/decrease from 2014 that is greater than $25,000. 
 
3. For Pasco County, the depreciation expense in Account 309 – Supply Mains is $356,025 

for 2014. The average depreciation expense for 2009 through 2013 is $10,001. Please 
explain and justify the significant increase for 2014. 

 
4. For Pasco County, please provide the depreciation expense in Account 309 – Supply 

Mains for 2015. Please explain and justify any increase/decrease from 2014 that is greater 
than $25,000. 
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 Please file all responses electronically no later than Thursday, April 14, 2016 at the 
Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com, by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic 
Filing Web Form.   Please feel free to call me at (850) 413-6212 if you have any questions. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       /s/ Martha F. Barrera 
 
       Martha F. Barrera 
       Senior Attorney 
 
MFB/as 
 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
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